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MS. LOMAX’S MESSAGE 

On behalf of all members of our staff,  I would like 
to wish you a safe and joyous Christmas season 
and winter holiday.  Thank you for your ongoing 
support of your children and their educational 
program.  Students, staff, and parents working 
together make a strong team that yields positive 
outcomes. These successes are not just in 
academics, but in good citizenship as well.  We 
hope you get to enjoy some quality time with your 
children and some outdoor activities together as 
well.  We look forward to seeing everyone again on 
Monday, January 7, 2019! 

 

 

 

 

 

CHRISTMAS STORE AND PANCAKE BREAKFAST 

Our Christmas Store and 
Pancake Breakfast were 
both a huge success once 
again this year.  Our 
students love shopping at 
the Christmas Store and 

everyone looks forward to our 
annual pajamas and pancakes 
tradition. Thank you to everyone who 
attended this fun community event, 
and a huge thank you goes to all of 

our parents, staff members, and community 
members who volunteered their time at both of 
these events.   

 

PRINCE CHARLES’ GENEROSITY 

A very big thank-you to our 
grade 6 and 7 Leadership 
students and Mrs. Santoro 
who sold candy canes at 
recess this month. In 8 days, 
they raised over $700 for the 
Surrey Food Bank!  One-half of our 
Christmas concert ticket sale proceeds were given 
to the Surrey Food Bank as well as the proceeds 
from the Santa photos at this week’s pancake 
breakfast.  Altogether, Prince Charles’ donation to 
the Surrey Food Bank this year was a very 
generous $1,047.05!  We have an amazing school 
community that is known for helping each other 
and others.  Thank-you, everyone! 
 

“KOTCHA BEING KIND” IN DECEMBER 

On each school day in December, Prince Charles 
students were “caught” being kind to others and 
entered their “Kotcha Being Kind” slip in the draw 
box.  Each day, a primary and an intermediate 
“kotcha” was drawn and students were rewarded 
with a new book.  Thanks to all students for 
showing such kindness on a daily basis.  The lucky 
book winners were:   

Hailey   Div. 4 
Muzahib  Div. 2     
Alecia   Div. 2 
Sukhman  Div. 15 
Mason  Div. 14 
Jonathan Div. 2 
Harleen Div. 5 
Billy  Div. 9 
Alyssa  Div. 9 
Cayley  Div. 4 
Raiyden Div. 1 
James  Div. 12 
Romeo  Div. 11 
Madison Div. 5 
Alexis  Div. 15 



Kiana  Div. 7 
Aqeel  Div. 4 
Spencer Div. 9 
Fariya  Div. 8 
Amie  Div. 2 
Kyra S. Div. 2 
Adrien  Div. 12 
John   Div. 9 
Gurjaap Div. 1 
Gene  Div. 10 
Piya   Div. 12 
Prableen  Div. 12 

CITY OF SURREY HOLIDAY ACTIVITIES 

December 21 | 6:30pm-8:30pm 
| Fleetwood Community Centre 
Join us for a special Christmas themed movie for 
the whole family. Come dressed in your christmas 
PJ's and bring your favourite stuffy. Concession 
will be available for popcorn and other 
treats! There will be family activities setup before 
showtime.  
View details. 

21st Annual Winter Ice Palace 

December 21, 2018 to January 6, 2019 | Various 
Times | Cloverdale Arena 
Lace up your skates and enjoy a seasonal skate 
in Surrey! The arena will be transformed into a 
winter wonderland, complete with an old 
fashioned pond. This popular skate is a great way 
to spend time with your family and friends over 
the holidays. 
View details. 

Christmas Break Holiday Swims 

December 27, 2018 to January 4, 2019 | 1:30-
3:30pm | All Indoor Pools 
Warm up at the pool over the holidays! We will 
have games set up and prizes for everyone. 
Regular admission applies.  

FREE FAMILY EVENTS 

https://healthyfamilyexpo.com/free-christmas-events-
metro-vancouver-2018/ 

 

 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR 

 Monday, January 7  Back to School 
 Tuesday, January 8  Div. 7 Skating 
 Tuesday, January 15 P.A.C. Meeting – 6:30 

pm 
 Friday, January 25 Gr. 7s to L.A.M. 
 Monday, January 28 Div. 1 & 2 Skating 
 Tuesday, February 12 P.A.C. Meeting – 6:30 

pm 
 Monday, February 18 Family Day Holiday 
 February 22  Non-Instructional Day 

– no school 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 


